
April Twenty-ninth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty

Mr. Herbert Gebelein
Gebelein Silversmiths, Inc.
79 Chestnut Street
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

I have not been able to call on you for some 
time but I plan to do so before long. Have you an es­
pecially interesting piece of silver you wish to call 
to my attention?

I will be pleased to hear from you.

Sincerely,
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